
Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
I calculated this bill will cost us more than our cost of feed for a year. Which doubles the cost to 
run our small farm. This is ridiculous. I urge you to oppose SB 1530 and the -27 amendments.  
Oregon's farm and ranch families can't afford this policy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathleen McEvoy 
25201 SW Red Prairie Rd 
Sheridan, OR 97378 
kitpi@yahoo.com 
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